
 
 

 
The most recent BA13+ Community Area Partnership public meeting focused on Children and 
Young People in the Westbury area.  
 
This latest in an increasingly popular series of public meetings, which have in the past year also 
covered issues as diverse as the Environment, the Arts, Transport, Health, Community Safety and 
Business issues, welcomed as guest speaker on this occasion Ruth Brooks-Martin from Spurgeons. 
 
A Steering Group meeting subsequently took place in March at Crosspoint which considered the 
Partnership’s finances, an update on Dementia Friendly Westbury, the subject of Restorative 
Practices, and agreement to get involved in the Spring Clean this year. 
 
The next steering group meeting is to be held on Wednesday 12th June 2019, at Crosspoint in 
Westbury at 7.15 pm. It’s expected that the next public meeting will have a TRANSPORT theme 
(date to be agreed) 
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